PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
FIELD TRIP PERMIT


The class of 2019  will be traveling to Parkside in Bainbridge on April 30, 2019 for the purpose of Your Life, Your Choice.   Transportation will be provided by Perry Local Schools.  We will be departing from Perry High School  at 8:30 AM and returning to Perry High School at 1:15PM

If you have any questions, please contact the school at 259-9300.  In the event you need to contact us while we are on the trip, you may call Rita Soeder/SADD Advisor 440-205-0019.


	Rita Soeder
	Students Against Destructive Decisions 



Return Bottom Portion to School
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------



PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
FIELD TRIP PERMISSION FORM


Date of Trip:	April 30, 2019

Field Trip:	Your Life, Your Choice


I have read the above information and my signature below indicates my son/daughter has my permission to leave on this trip, be transported in the manner describe and I understand the information provided.



_____________________________________	____________________________________
Student Name	Parent/Guardian Signature


3/30/15 jkc
